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Item 5.    Other Events and Regulation FD Disclosure

           On July 29, 2004, Lexington Corporate Properties Trust (the "Trust")
issued a press release announcing its financial results for the quarter ended
June 30, 2004 (the "Press Release"). A copy of the Press Release is furnished as
Exhibit 99.1 to this report on Form 8-K. Except to the extent set forth under
Item 12 below, the contents of the Press Release shall be deemed "filed"
pursuant to Item 5 of Form 8-K for purposes of the Securities Exchange Act of
1934 (the "Exchange Act").
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Item 7.    Financial Statements, Pro Forma Financial Information and Exhibits

           (a) not applicable

           (b) not applicable

           (c) Exhibits

               99.1   Press Release dated July 29, 2004.

               99.2   Supplemental Reporting Package for the six months ended
                      June 30, 2004.

Item 9.    Regulation FD Disclosure

           On July 29, 2004, the Trust made available supplemental information
concerning its operations and portfolio as of June 30, 2004. A copy of this
supplemental information is furnished as Exhibit 99.2 to this report on Form
8-K. The information contained in Item 9 of this report on Form 8-K, including
Exhibit 99.2, shall not be deemed "filed" with the Securities Exchange
Commission nor incorporated by reference in any registration filed by the Trust
under the Securities Act of 1933, as amended. The information in this Item 9
(including Exhibit 99.2) will not be deemed an admission as to the materiality
of any information required to be disclosed solely to satisfy the requirements
of Regulation FD.

Item 12.   Results of Operations and Financial Condition

           The information contained under the heading "Comments from
Management" in the Press Release shall not be deemed "filed" for purposes of
Section 18 of the Exchange Act or otherwise subject to the liabilities of that
section, nor shall it be deemed incorporated by reference in any filing under
the Securities Act of 1933 or the Exchange Act, regardless of any general
incorporation language included in such filing. This report (including the
exhibit attached hereto) will not be deemed an admission as to the materiality
of any information required to be disclosed solely to satisfy the requirements
of Regulation FD.

           Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934,
the registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                        By: Lexington Corporate Properties Trust

July 30, 2004                           By:  /s/ Patrick Carroll
                                            ------------------------------------
                                            Patrick Carroll
                                            Chief Financial Officer
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